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2 March 2023 

 

 

Dear parent’s, 

 

Publication of Inspection Findings: Education Scotland 

 

 

I have attached the letter sent to you by Education Scotland following their successful inspection of our school. 

The full report has been published on the Education Scotland website, the link to which I will send directly to 

you. Alternatively, you can find the link on our school website. I would encourage you to read it in full. 

 

Firstly, I must take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of our school and the manner in 

which you ensure our young people are prepared for their learning every day. 

 

You will see in the report the many strengths of our school, some of which are directly related to your support 

and involvement in the outstanding work that takes place here on a daily basis. We should all be very proud to be 

part of this community and be uplifted by such a positive and inspiring report. 

 

We will continue to provide the highest standards of Teaching and Learning in our school and with your support 

will endeavour to ensure every young person fulfils their potential and leaves John Paul Academy into positive 

post-school destinations.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you need any clarification or assistance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 

 

Mr David Owen 

Head Teacher  
 
 
                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
“At John Paul Academy, through service to the common good and in recognition of the dignity and voice of each 
person, we commit to the pursuit of excellence, through the development of each person's God given talents.” 
 

Love Inclusion Faith Excellence 


